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PGALinks Becomes PGA.org  
Met PGA Working on a New Look as Well 

 
The PGA of America went live with their new web site during the PGA Show and has 
rebranded the member site as PGA.org.  The new home of the Association will feature more 
customization for the member users and obviously there will be a period to get used to 
finding information you are seeking in different spots.  PGALinks will remain a live site for a 
bit longer but professionals should begin to familiarize themselves with PGA.org during the 
next month. 
 
The Met PGA is also in the process of redesigning the Section web site and incorporating the 
Directory into an online version with up to the minute change capability.  We will continue to 
update everyone on this change as we move into March and then hopefully be ready for a full 
launch by the Spring Meeting. 

Westchester County Golf Show Canceled for 2015 
 
The Journal News is poised to take over the administration and direction of the Westchester 
County Golf Show but that will have to wait as the Show “won’t go on” in 2015.  Because of 
scheduling issues with the Knick D-League team, and their desire to make an impact with a 
new look and feel to the Golf Show, the organizers have decided to wait until 2016 to  
re-launch the Show.   
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Three Programs Highlight  
Met PGA Winter Educational Series Schedule for February  

 
Our Winter Education Series has been a success thus far with over 50 in attendance at each of 
the first two programs.  We already have a strong turnout for the Thursday program in New 
York City at Drive 495, where Joe and Don Saladino mixed fitness and golf training at this  
SOHO location.  Thursday, Feb. 5th from 10 – noon, the title of the presentation will be 
Building Performance Through a Holistic Approach.  Don Saladino, owner and strength 
conditioning coach will discuss their approach and overview.  Mark Braziller, PGA will explain 
how training programs have increased his students results and Steve Macari, the Holistic 
Lifestyle Coach will focus on how lifestyle and nutrition affect performance.   
 
On Feb. 12th from 2:00 pm – 4:00 pm, Brian Crowell and Michael Breed will be presenting at 
GlenArbor on Creating Value Through Effective Communication.  Click here to register 
 
On Feb. 26th, Fresh Meadow will host a presentation by Jeff Warne of The Bridge and Sarah 
Stone of Trump from 10 noon on How to Gross Your Lesson Book.   Click here to register 
 
We finish the Winter Education Series in March with a March 5th offering at Huntington 
Country Club entitled The Composite Swing / Teaching with Observation vs. Teaching with 
Data with Rock Hill’s Michael Jacobs as our featured presenter.  The finale will be March 12th 
at Westchester Country Club from 10 am to noon, with Westchester’s John Kennedy and Tom 
Henderson of Round Hill speaking on How to be an Asset to your Facility and How to Grow as 
a Professional.   Click here to register 

REMINDER: MSR CYCLE ENDS 6/15/2015 
CLICK HERE FOR A LIST OF WAYS TO EARN YOUR MISSING CREDITS 

mailto:crobson@pgahq.com
mailto:kclayton@pgahq.com
mailto:jvoorheis@pgahq.com
mailto:dfrankel@pgahq.com
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http://www.pga.org
http://www.flickr.com/photos/metropolitanpga/sets/
https://www.facebook.com/MetropolitanPGA
https://twitter.com/MetropolitanPGA
http://metpga.bluegolf.com/bluegolf/metpga15/event/metpga15114/index.htm
http://metpga.bluegolf.com/bluegolf/metpga15/event/metpga15115/index.htm
http://metpga.bluegolf.com/bluegolf/metpga15/event/metpga15117/index.htm
http://met.pga.com/gui/metropolitan13/uploadedfiles/dups/HTMLpages/MSR15.pdf


Special Awards Committee 
Requests Nominations for 2015 

 

The Past Presidents are now requesting 
nominations for consideration of the 
2015 Special Awards.  Professionals may 
nominate themselves or another PGA 
Member.  Click here for the Nomination 
Form that is reviewed by the Special 
Awards Committee (it is also on the web 
site).  The Committee hopes to meet by 
early-March to start the review process 
as the final selections must be 
submitted to the PGA of America no 
later than March 30th this year..  Please 
submit your suggested nominations no 
later than March 1st. 

Tournament Schedule Posted – 
But Be Aware – It is Tentative 

 

The 2015 schedule has been posted but 
PLEASE – realize that this is subject to 
change and revisions so while we offer 
it to help you with your facility planning, 
just make sure you keep checking for 
updates and realize that changes are 
inevitable and anticipated.   
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Deadline for Completion of PGA 
Compensation Survey is  

March 23rd  
 

Now is the time to complete the 2015 
PGA Golf Professional Compensation 
Survey. Your participation ensures that 
our Section's compensation information 
is valid and meaningful. Members who 
complete the survey by March 23rd, 
2015, can receive up to two (2) MSR 
credits (maximum 5 survey credits per 
MSR cycle). Your participation assists 
your fellow members and your own 
efforts to make sure the information 
shared with employers and profession-
als is accurate and significant.  All indi-
vidual responses are completely confi-
dential. Click here to get to the 2015 
PGA Compensation Survey.  

PGA Financial Assistance Fund Scholarship Program Deadline is March 15th 
 

PGA Members with children (or grandchildren) in their senior year of high school or in college may apply for these academic based 
scholarships from the PGA of America’s Financial Assistance Fund.  Students must carry a 3.4 GPA as well as including their other 
activities and their transcript with the Scholarship Application. Again in 2015, 20% of the funding will take into account financial need 
and beginning with last year’s 2014 graduating high school seniors (incoming freshman in the Fall of 2014), the total number of 
scholarships a student can receive will be limited to 2 total scholarships over the 4 years of undergraduate college attendance.  For more 
on the need portion of the application, please see details in Financial Needs Section of the application.   The deadline date for receipt of 
the application and transcripts is March 15th directed to Caroline Blackwood of the PGA Foundation.  For questions or further 
information, contact Caroline at 1 888-532-6662 or by email to cblackwood@pgahq.com.  Applications are reviewed at the PGA HQ and 
recipients are announced in May.   

Partners and Sponsors Are Center Stage at PGA Show  
Met Section Scores in Short Game Challenge 

 
We had some good feedback from our Partners and Sponsors at the PGA Show and will be 
looking forward to using our March and April Newsletters to promote the many companies 
from the golf industry who continue to support the Met PGA and support our professionals.  
Thanks to all of our members who took the time to say thank you and extend their 
appreciation to our 2014 Partners and Sponsors at the PGA Show.   
 
A special thanks also to the professionals who competed in the Short Game Challenge at the 
PGA Show along-side the Equipment Testing Center.  The Met PGA was rewarded with a 2nd 
place finish on Thursday that earned us $1,500.00.  In all, 15 of our professionals took the 
time to enter and compete.   

January Schedule of Winter Championships Features Senior Events 
 

The PGA Winter Championships have moved through January with the completion of the 
Quarter Century Championship, the Senior Stroke Play and the Senior-Junior Championship.  
Events are presented this year by Golf Advisor, Premier Golf and GOLFADVISOR. 
 
In the Quarter Century Championship only five Met PGA Members were able to cash a check 
in the first event of the Winter Championships.  Sleepy Hollow’s David Young tied for 5th 
place in Group 1 while Dan Tzivanis of Rolling Hills and Pelham’s Mike Diffley tied for 10th 
place in Group 2 and Old Oaks’ Bobby Heins was tied for 7th in Group 3.  Among the more 
senior professionals in the Groups 4-9, only Mal Galletta Jr. of Engineers was able to earn a 
payday with a tie for 8th place in Group 5.   
 
In the Senior Stroke Play, the Met PGA made a stronger impression, highlighted by several 
top finishes.  In Group 1 (50-54) Craig Thomas of Metropolis (9th) cashed a check while in 
Group 2, Pelham’s Mike Diffley was runner-up with rounds of 72-73-67.  Bruce Zabriski of 
Westchester CC also cashed a check in a tie for 10th.    In Group 3, Bobby Heins also enjoyed 
a runner-up finish with rounds of 67-65-71 as the top 4 finishers were all Met Section alum 
(Mike San Filippo 1st), Kevin Morris (3rd) and Jerry Impellittiere (4th).  In Group 5, Mal Galletta 
Jr. and Bob Dickson shared the honors as the low finishers with 213 totals and Galletta firing 
rounds of 72-72-69.  Our final player to notch a paycheck was Bob Joyce in 5th place in Group 
6 (75-79).   
 
The Senior-Junior Championship has normally been dominated by the Met Section and while 
2015 produced a Met PGA winner only six professionals finished in the money., including 
the 2015 Champion Colin Amaral of Metropolis who teamed with South Florida’s Lee Rinker 
to post rounds of 64-66-65-65 260 and win by a stroke at 28 under par.  Charlie Meola of 
Saxon Woods teamed with former Met PGA Professional Jerry Impellittiere to finish in a tie 
for 8th place while Tam O’Shanter’s Mark Brown partnered with Jeff Coston of New England 
in 10th place.  The team of Dan Tzivanis of Rolling Hills and Pete Catanzaro of Scarsdale were 
in a tie for 20th place, along with the team of Ryan Kalista of Tamarack and his partner Pete 
Oakley of Palm City, Florida. 

http://www.pgalinks.com/professionals/content/index.cfm?ctc=5783
http://www.pgalinks.com/professionals/content/index.cfm?ctc=5783
http://www.pgalinks.com/professionals/content/index.cfm?ctc=5783
http://www.pgalinks.com/professionals/content/index.cfm?ctc=5783
http://www.pgalinks.com/professionals/content/index.cfm?ctc=5783
mailto:cblackwood@pgahq.com


LPGA and US Kids Announce Award Winners at PGA Show 
 
As we had announced previously and added to the web site, Angela Aulenti, head professional of Sterling Farms and one of our most 
decorated professionals was honored by the LPGA during their awards ceremonies when she was presented the Nancy Lopez Lifetime 
Achievement Award.  The award recognizes an LPGA Member who reflects the qualities valued by Lopez: leadership, passion, giving 
and approachability. 
 
Aulenti also was honored by US Kids Golf as one of their Top 50 Kids Teachers from the Class of 2014.  Other Met PGA Members to 
share that distinction were Michael Bulger of The Patterson Club, Joe DiDomenico of Pelham Country Club and Jason Peterson of 
Country Club of New Canaan.  We are also proud to announce that Kammy Maxfeldt of Birchwood Country Club was our lone PGA 
Member to earn the distinction as one of the Master Kids Teachers by US Kids Golf in the Class of 2014.   

APAWAMIS CLUB 
ARDSLEY CC 
ASPETUCK VALLEY CC 
ATLANTIC GC 
BEDFORD G & TC 
BETHPAGE STATE PARK GC 
BIRCHWOOD CC 
BRAE BURN CC 
BRIDGE, THE 
BROOKLAWN CC 
BROOKVILLE CC 
BRYNWOOD G&CC 
BURNING TREE CC 
CASPERKILL GC 
CENTENNIAL GC 
CENTURY CC 
CHERRY VALLEY CLUB 
COLD SPRING CC 
CONNECTICUT GC 
CRAB MEADOW GC 
CREEK, THE 
DARIEN, CC OF 
DEEPDALE GC 
DORAL GC 
DUTCHESS G & CC 
EAST HAMPTON GC 
ELMWOOD CC 
ENGINEERS CC 
FAIRFIELD, CC OF 
FAIRVIEW CC 
FARMINGDALE ST. COLLEGE 
RANGE 
FENWAY GC 
FRESH MEADOW CC 
FRIAR'S HEAD 
GARDEN CITY CC 
GARDEN CITY GC 

GARDINERS BAY CC 
GARRISON GC 
GLEN HEAD CC 
GLEN OAKS CLUB 
GREENS @ HALF HOLLOW GC 
GREENWICH CC 
GRIFFITH E. HARRIS GC & 
RANGE 
HAMPSHIRE CC 
HAMPTON HILLS G & CC 
HEMPSTEAD G & CC 
HIGHLANDS CC 
HOLLOW BROOK GC 
HUDSON NATIONAL GC 
HUNTINGTON CC 
HUNTINGTON CRESCENT 
CLUB 
INDIAN HILLS CC 
INNIS ARDEN GC 
INWOOD CC 
ISLAND HILLS GC 
KNOLLWOOD CC 
LAKE ISLE CC 
LAUREL LINKS CC 
LEEWOOD GC 
LONG ISLAND NATIONAL GC 
MAHOPAC GC 
MAIDSTONE CLUB 
MANHATTAN WOODS GC 
MEADOW BROOK CLUB 
METROPOLIS CC 
MIDDLE BAY, THE GC at 
MILBROOK CLUB 
MILL RIVER CLUB, INC. 
MINISCEONGO GOLF CLUB 
MOUNT KISCO CC 
NASSAU CC 

NATIONAL GL OF AMERICA 
NEW CANAAN, CC OF 
NISSEQUOGUE GC 
NORTH FORK CC 
NORTH HEMPSTEAD CC 
NORTH SHORE CC 
NOYAC GC 
OLD OAKS CC 
OLD WESTBURY G & CC 
OTTERKILL CC 
PATTERSON CLUB, THE 
PELHAM CC 
PINE HOLLOW CC 
PIPING ROCK CLUB 
PLANDOME CC 
PORT JEFFERSON CC 
PURCHASE, THE GC OF 
QUAKER RIDGE GC 
REDDING CC 
ROCKAWAY HUNTING CLUB 
ROCKLAND LAKE STATE PK 
GC 
ROCKRIMMON CC 
ROLLING HILLS CC 
ROUND HILL CLUB 
RYE GC 
SAINT ANDREW'S GC, THE 
SANDS POINT GC 
SEAWANE CLUB 
SEBONACK GC 
SEDGEWOOD GC 
SHINNECOCK HILLS GC 
SHOREHAVEN GC 
SILVER SPRING CC 
SILVERMINE GC 
SIWANOY CC 
SLEEPY HOLLOW CC 

SOUTH FORK CC 
SOUTHAMPTON GC 
SOUTHWARD HO CC 
STANWICH CLUB, THE 
SUNNINGDALE CC 
TAM O'SHANTER CLUB 
TAMARACK CC 
TRUMP NATIONAL GC 
TRUMP NATIONAL GOLF CLUB 
TUXEDO CLUB, THE 
VILLAGE CLUB OF SANDS 
POINT 
WACCABUC CC 
WEE BURN CC 
WEST HILLS CC 
WESTCHESTER CC 
WESTCHESTER HILLS GC 
WESTHAMPTON CC 
WHEATLEY HILLS GC 
WHIPPOORWILL CLUB 
WILLOW RIDGE CC 
WOODMERE CLUB, INC. 
WOODWAY CC 
WYKAGYL CC 

THANK YOU 2014 CLUB ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
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Condolences 
 

We extend our deepest sympathies to Fairway & Greene’s Terry Murphy on the passing of his mother right before the PGA Show.  As 
Terry said – she was a Great Mom and a Great Lady!  

Newest PGA Certified Professional  
 

Congratulations to Ian Orr on achieving PGA Certification in Teaching & Coaching recently.  Ian has been on the staff of John Kennedy at 
Westchester Country Club since 2008 after his graduation from Coastal Carolina.  Ian is the newest member of this elite group of 
professionals to achieve PGA certification.   



KPMG Women’s PGA Championship at Westchester Country Club on June 11th – 14th  
 

The Met PGA had a great meeting recently with between 15 and 20 of our women professionals meeting with the tournament staff and 
chairs of the KPMG Women’s PGA Championship to discuss how our Section can assist with this year’s event.  The newest “major” on 
the LPGA Tour schedule will provide plenty of opportunities for our professionals to be front and center and to support the champion-
ship. We will need our professionals to be involved and just as importantly, we need to ask them to get their golfers involved to make 
this event a success.  Keep an eye out for the various volunteer opportunities and ticket promotions for you and your golfers.    

Best Wishes for a Speedy Recovery 
 
For legendary professional, Billy Farrell, this has been a brutally difficult last couple of months.  Billy had a double knee replacement 
only to develop complications and an infection.  The knee replacements had to be reversed and Billy had to fight through a battle of 
pneumonia.  He is now getting his strength back and is hopefully on the road to recovery at Greenwich Hospital waiting for the chance 
to go back and replace the knees.  We send Billy our very best…….. We also were sorry to hear that Mike Turnesa, teaching professional 
last year at Mohansic and at Westview also had a mishap back in November and underwent surgery on Dec. 10th but hopes to be back 
on his feet again by the start of the golf season.   

PerformanceTrak Participation Remains a Priority 
 
It is hard to understand why more of our head professionals are not participating in PGA PerformanceTrak.  The information gathered 
on a monthly basis is critically important to our professionals and to their employers and our facilities.  Data is such an important 
element to clubs and courses in their marketing and business operations and we want to encourage all of our head professionals to sign 
on to this reporting tool and at the very least submit figures of rounds of golf for the upcoming year.  PerformanceTrak has now 
become a staple of reporting data for rounds of golf and recently the analysis of rounds per day when weather is factored in showed an 
increase in play.  Please make sure you report your rounds and revenues.   

Propourri 
 
In early December at the CSGA Annual Meeting, it was exciting to hear that former Wee Burn legend, Roy Pace was the latest honoree 
as an inductee into the CSGA Golf Hall of Fame.  The former tour-player and assistant to Mike Krak before taking over at Wee Burn, 
Pace had been honored by the Met PGA as a Teacher of the Year, Bill Strausbaugh Award recipient and with our highest honor, the 
1987 Metropolitan PGA Professional of the Year.  Rod Loesch, a former Pace assistant, introduced the guest of honor............. Former 
Met Section Professional Dave Alvarez has forwarded to us a flyer (click here) for a Spring Pro-Am at WE-KO-PA Golf Resort & Casino, 
April 6-9, 2015 15 minutes from Scottsdale, AZ……. US Kids will be conducting a Certified Coach Seminar at Forsgate in New Jersey on 
April 16th.  For those in Florida during the winter, they also offer a program at St. Lucie Trail Golf Club on Feb. 23rd.  Call 888 387-5437 
for more information.   
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PGA News and Notes 
 
National Car Rental and the PGA of America Announced their Partnership Renewal at the 2015 PGA Merchandise Show.  In addition to 
sponsoring our scratch Pro-Am Championships, National Car Rental will also support our Pinehurst Pro-Am in 2015 in addition to their 
continuing involvement with the Assistants Championship……….   At the start of the season we always recommend that PGA Members 
update their CareerLinks profile as well as making sure they have the appropriate current beneficiary listed in your membership data 
base………How capable are you with the Rules of Golf?  PGA Professionals are expected to have a certain level of expertise by their 
members and golfers.  If you are not comfortable, it is not too late to attend one of the PGA/USGA Rules Schools or Workshops.  
 Click here for the schedule for 2015………PGA Golf Club boasts all three courses in the top 50 Florida rankings of public courses.  The 
Dye Course is #19, Wanamaker #32 and Ryder is #34.  Obviously Florida has no shortage of great public courses from as far north as TPC 
Sawgrass to way down south and Trump Doral………Pete Bevacqua made his live debut on SiriusXM Radio with State of the Game, a 
monthly offering co-hosted by Brian Katrek……..The PGA Finance Department has undergone a restructuring under CFO Rhona 
Aime………The PGA of America family suffered a heart-breaking loss with the sudden death of Lynda Edmondson on Jan. 15th.  Lynda had 
worked with PerformanceTrak and was just preparing for a new assignment on the Section Admin Team.   

http://met.pga.com/gui/metropolitan13/uploadedfiles/dups/HTMLpages/wekopa.pdf
http://www.usga.org/rules/workshops/Rules-Of-Golf-Workshops/
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Adams Golf 

Ahead 

Anheuser Busch 

Associates Golf Car Service 

Bermuda Tourism 

Bobby Jones 

Bushnell 

Callaway 

Carr Golf 

Casa de Campo 

Club Car 

Cobra/Puma Golf 

Cutter & Buck - Paul McManus 

Donald Ross Sportswear 

Empire Casino 

EY 

EZ-GO 

Fairway Golf Car 

Fit Golf  

Flight Scope 

Golf Buddy 

Golf Performance Center- 

Roger Knick 

Golf Genius Software 

GolfMax/Golf Pride 

Heritage Creations 

J. Lindeberg 

Michael Hebron 

Jani-King 

JBA Awards 

Kirk & Matz 

Tricia Lee 

Lenox Advisors 

Lincoln 

Mastercard 

Mercedes Benz 

Middleton Golf Group/Cleveland 

Srixon 

Mizuno 

Mohegan Sun 

National Car Rental 

NIKE Golf 

Oakley 

OMEGA 

Peter Millar 

PGA National Resort & Spa 

PGA Tour 

PING 

Polo 

Premier Payments 

Summit Brands 

Sun Mountain 

TaylorMade - adidas 

Terry Murphy - Fairway & Greene 

Titleist/Footjoy 

Treiber Insurance 

Villas of Grand Cypress 

Wheels Up Powered by Tour Golf 

 

THANK YOU 2014 PARTNERS & SPONSORS 



Employment Update 
 

Trump Golf Links at Ferry Point is accepƟng applicaƟons and resumes for the posiƟon of Director of Golf.  They are seeking 
individuals who are interested in the merchandising and markeƟng of the facility including helping to run a first class golf shop 
and promote and administer public play in addiƟon to ouƟngs and corporate events. The posiƟon will also include assisƟng the 
General Manager and dealing with operaƟons at this brand new facility.   The posiƟon is year‐round and compensaƟon is 
negoƟable depending on experience but provides an opportunity to get started with a proven brand name in golf.   
  
Resumes should be directed no later than March 9th, 2015 to  jroediger@trumpgolflinks.com   

 
Hempstead Golf & CC has completed their iniƟal round of interviews.  Their CommiƩee and Board are meeƟng next week to 
idenƟfy the candidates for the next session.  They are hoping to have a decision made in the 3rd week of March.   
 
The Metedeconk NaƟonal Golf  Club located in Jackson, NJ is currently searching for a new Head Professional. The Club has 
communicated with the New Jersey SecƟon Office as well as the PGA of America and compiled the aƩached job bulleƟn  
(click here). Please note the resume deadline is this Friday, February 6th. All interested PGA Professionals who meet the 
requirements outlined in the aƩached are urged to submit their resume and credenƟals to General Manager and Chief OperaƟng 
Officer, Anthony Castaldo, via email to: searchcommiƩee@metedeconk.org  
 
Professionals are also reminded that our Employment Lis ng for anyone looking for a posi on as an assistant or for various golf 
shop personnel is on the member’s side of the web site (Pro’s Corner) and can be accessed with your PGALinks name and 
password.   

 
We also have the following assistant and staff posiƟons available in the Met SecƟon for 2015: 
 Carl Alexander, Golf Club of Purchase (Send resumes to Carl.Alexander@golfclubofpurchase.com  or call 914‐328‐2298) ‐ Assistant Player 

Services PosiƟon.   Join a successful team and learn new skills to advance your career in the golf business. Unique opportunity to gain 
experience in a 5 star member/guest service program as well as Junior Golf, Clubfiƫng, Trackman, Sam PuƩ Lab, V1 video lessons and Sam 
Balance Lab.  Work in Tournaments and OuƟngs and develop experience in teaching golf and working on your golf game.  40 hours a week 
with compeƟƟve pay and generous benefits. April to November.  Opportunity for Advancement for moƟvated individuals. (FEB) 

 Len Bush, Brookville Country Club (Resumes to LBush@pga.com) ‐ Seeking assistant professional.   ResponsibiliƟes include Golf Shop 
OperaƟons, Tournament OperaƟons, Clinics, Junior Golf Program and Golf Club Repair.  Event man experience a plus.  PGA ApprenƟce ‐ 
Level one or two preferred.  CompensaƟon includes: compeƟƟve salary, clinics, club repair and housing included. (FEB)   

 Jason Caron, Mill River Club (resumes to jasonrcaron@yahoo.com) Seeking a Golf Shop Assistant or Entry Level Assistant to help 
manage the day to day golf shop operaƟons. Primary responsibiliƟes include but not limited to  golf shop coverage, assist with 
inventory control, placing special orders, proper phone eƟqueƩe , and scheduling lessons. Must have great communicaƟon skills 
and excepƟonal service to members and guests. This is a seasonal posiƟon April 1‐ October 31 and will be paid an hourly rate, 30‐40 
hours per week expected, including weekends and holidays. PracƟce and playing privileges. 

 Rob Davis, Anglebrook Golf Club (Please send resume and cover leƩer to: davisr@anglebrookgc.com or call Rob at (914)245‐2921 as soon 
as possible) ‐Looking for a moƟvated, dedicated, and service oriented individual to join a premier golf staff at one of the finest courses in 
Westchester. Desire to become a PGA professional is encouraged, but experience in the golf business is expected.  Primary responsibiliƟes 
will include golf shop coverage, merchandising /inventory control, tournament and staff management. AddiƟonal opportuniƟes for 
enhancing your teaching skills and playing with members are available. Seasonal posiƟon (3/25‐11/15) provides compeƟƟve 
compensaƟon, available benefit package, some meals, and flexible schedules. 

 George Dixon, Crab Meadow GC  (Please send resume to Steven Dietz General manager, Sdietz@integritygolfco.com) ‐ Seeking Assistant 
golf professional. DuƟes to include shop, teaching, juniors, and tournaments. Start date April 1st.   This is a great opportunity to get 
involved with a growing company. 

 Glen Arbor Golf Club – Full Ɵme and part Ɵme outside service posiƟons available for the 2015 season.  Meals provided, playing privileges 
available.  Candidates with previous experience in the golf industry are preferred.  Please contact Keith Hernandez Outside Services 
Manager at 241‐0700 ext 223.   

 Rich Doino, Somers Pointe GC (Resumes to rdoinopga@aol.com ) seeking a director of outside operaƟons. DuƟes to include including 
liŌing and staging bags on carts, seƫng up carts and taking care of driving range.  

 Tim Garvin, South Fork CC (If interested in this posiƟon please forward a cover leƩer and resume to: Timpro22@aol.com)‐Seeking 2nd 
Assistant Click here for more info (FEB) 

 Ryan George – Rockaway HunƟng Club (resumes to rgeorge@rhcny.com). Seeking Assistant for the 2015 season.   Looking for a well 
rounded person with a passion for golf and who takes pride in their job.  ResponsibiliƟes include but not limited to; Golf Shop Ops, 
Teaching, Tournaments Ops, and Junior Camp.  CompensaƟon – Salary, Lesson & Junior Camp income, PGA Dues, Clothing allowance, 
Housing available.  AddiƟonal perks at RHC include pracƟce and playing privileges on a championship Tillinghast course recently restored 
by The Hanse Group, use of other faciliƟes including grass & clay tennis, gym, squash and an indoor golf studio.  April/May – October. (FEB) 

 Fred Gipp, West Sayville GC (Please send resumes to thegipper_5@msn.com or call 772‐489‐9417)  ‐ 1st Assistant needed.  ResponsibiliƟes 
include pro shop, outside services, teaching and tournament operaƟons. Good Opportunity for advancement. (FEB) 

 Paul Glut, Woodside Acres (Please send resumes to paul@wsagolf.com ) Looking for a starter/outside operaƟons manager. Starts in April 
through mid November.  
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Employment Update ConƟnued 
 
We also have the following assistant and staff posiƟons available in the Met SecƟon for 2015: 

 Bobby Heins, Old Oaks CC (Please email resumes to Nick Maselli @ nmaselli79@gmail.com) ‐ Looking for a Golf Shop Sales Assistant for 
approximately 25‐30 hours a week.  Person must be enthusiasƟc and trustworthy and capable of working in a retail merchandising environment (i.e. 
proper phone eƟqueƩe, operaƟon of POS System, creaƟng and maintaining clothing displays, organizaƟon of FedEx and UPS Shipments, etc).  Golf 
knowledge is a bonus, but NOT required.  CompensaƟon will be based upon experience, and weekend hours are a MUST.  PosiƟon would run from 
approximately April 1st – November 1st.   

 Dean Johnson ‐ Leewood Golf Club  (Resumes to  DJPRO97@AOL.COM—or call Dean at ‐ 914‐450‐4329) seeking Entry Level Assistant ‐ DuƟes include 
40‐ 50 hours in the Golf Shop. ParƟcipate in our Junior Program through the year. Play with the Members. Involvement in every aspect of the Golf 
Shop operaƟon. Also, Golf Shop Assistant ‐ Strong customer service and detail oriented. Experience is great but willing to train the right candidate. 
Full or Part Ɵme opƟons available. (FEB) 

 Patrick Langan, Trump NaƟonal Westchester (resumes to plangan@trumpnaƟonal.com) seeking assistant professional for 2015 
season. Successful candidate will be responsible for tournament operaƟons, private instrucƟon, golf shop operaƟons, and merchandising/inventory 
control. The candidate should be self moƟvated and team oriented. Emphasis on customer service and aƩenƟon to detail a must. CompeƟƟve 
compensaƟon based on qualificaƟons. (FEB) 

 Joseph LaurenƟno, Indian Hills CC. (Resumes or quesƟons to joseph@indianhillscc.net) Seeking TWO all around Assistant Golf Professionals, although 
these two posiƟons may become a First and Second Assistant posiƟons, depending on candidates that apply for the posiƟons. ResponsibiliƟes 
include, but are not limited to Shop Hours, Tournament OperaƟons, Inventory Management, Management of Golf Shop OperaƟons (including 
outside ops), Club Fiƫng/Teaching (experience required to teach or a minimum of level 1 completed), Junior and Ladies clinics. Seeking passionate 
professionals, who love the game and who feel they have excellent interpersonal skills, both with staff and Membership, and who are very proficient 
in tournament operaƟons and possess strong computer skills. CompeƟƟve Salary, Grips commissions, Health (single coverage), Meals, Clothing 
Allowance. Season is March 15 ‐ December 15 (approx).  

 Mike Meehan, Old Westbury Golf & Country Club (Send resumes to mike@owgolf.com) ‐ Seeking Assistant Golf Professional, PGA or LPGA preferred. 
ResponsibiliƟes include private instrucƟon, tournament operaƟons, golf shop operaƟons, club fiƫng. The right candidate will be self‐ moƟvated and 
a team player. Teaching experience is a must. Knowledge of TPP, Trackman a plus. CompensaƟon‐ Salary, Lessons, Health Benefits.  PosiƟon is 
seasonal, April/May‐November 1.  

 Doug Miller, Gold Coast Golf Center (call 516.682.4776 or email:info@goldcoastgolfcenter.com) ‐looking for Full Ɵme and Part Ɵme Golf Instructors 
to start in March/April 2015, as well as an assistant to work shop and teach. Opportunity is endless for private lessons. Other instrucƟonal 
opportuniƟes include but not limited to group programs for adults and juniors, golf in schools programs, summer camps and family golf programs, 
community programs, and so much more. PGA, LPGA, and all other affiliate associaƟons welcome. MulƟ/Bi‐Lingual a plus for large Asian clientele. 
Set your own schedule, uƟlize facility to teach non‐members, establish your own teaching business, salary plus commission (opƟonal opportunity) 
(FEB) 

 Frederick Moore, GolfTEC Westchester/Stamford (Resumes to fmoore@golŌec.com) – seeking a teaching professional.  The candidate must be 
computer literate and have some experience with video instrucƟon and of course want to teach year round indoor lessons in the winter and 
outdoor/playing lessons in season along with indoor lessons.  Medical/dental insurance benefits are included as well as one weekend day off.  Salary 
is negoƟable and of course dependent on experience. (FEB) 

 Quaker Ridge (Contact Richard Uva at uva@sbcglobal.net) ‐seeks a full Ɵme outside service posiƟon. DuƟes will include but not be limited to: 
overseeing bagroom staff and all bagroom duƟes.  OuƟng and member shotgun set up with aƩenƟon to detail, cart maintenance, limited starter and 
range duƟes.  We will offer a very compeƟƟve package which includes playing privileges and some caddying. Quaker Ridge members and guest 
receive the highest level of customer service, an experienced applicant preferred. (FEB) 

 Dan Philippon, The Country Club of New Canaan (Submit resumes to: dphilippon@ccofnewcanaan.org) (FEB) 

 Seeking a Golf Shop Assistant to manage the day to day operaƟons of the golf shop. ResponsibiliƟes include, but are not limited to: 
providing excepƟonal customer service to members and guests, merchandising, inventory control, placing special orders, answering 
phones, scheduling tee Ɵmes, scheduling lessons. Will be paid an hourly rate. PosiƟon runs May to October. 

 Seeking an Assistant Golf Professional. The successful candidate will assist the Head Golf Professional in all facets of the golf operaƟon. 
DuƟes will include, but not be limited to: playing with members, tournament operaƟons, private instrucƟon, junior camp, club repair, golf 
shop operaƟons, merchandising/inventory control. The candidate should be self moƟvated and team and goal oriented. Strong computer 
skills, POS systems, running tournaments and working with junior camps. CompeƟƟve compensaƟon and housing. Staff uniform, meals on 
duty provided.  

 Seeking Assistant Caddie Master. PosiƟon responsibiliƟes includes: providing excellent customer service, assisƟng in managing the bag 
room staff and caddies, shop Ɵme, junior camps, tournament ops, club repair. Will be paid a compeƟƟve hourly rate. Staff uniform and 
meals on duty provided. Playing/pracƟce privileges. PosiƟon from April to October.  

 Victor Romano, PGA ‐ Hamlet Golf & Country Club (Please send resume to victor.romano@ourclub.com) – 1st Assistant Golf Professional.  PGA / LPGA 
member or apprenƟce preferred.  Seeking a personable, outgoing individual to assist with all facets of the golf operaƟon, including tournament and 
league play, merchandising and ouƟngs. Looking for individuals who want to further their career with aspiraƟons of becoming a head professional. 
Terrific teaching opportuniƟes for individual instrucƟon, clinics and junior programs. 

 Christopher Toulson, Sunningdale CC (contact christoulson@gmail.com and 954‐205‐2088) seeking entry level assistant for outside service posiƟon 
for 2015 season, This opportunity is ideal for recent PGM grad or PGM senior compleƟng final 7 month internship. DuƟes include bag room and 
customer service for outside ops. 35‐40 hrs wkly / housing / meals / full pracƟce and playing privileges / opportunity for advancement. (FEB) 

 
Demo Tech PosiƟon available: 

 Dean Middleton (Email Dean at deanmid@yahoo.com) Seeking   Long Island Tech rep for Srixon, Cleveland and XX10 Brands…to handle 30 events for 
April‐July/Clubfiƫng/sales exp and SUV preferred.  Also seeking an Office manager near Fairfield CT, part Ɵme to start. (FEB) 

 Jonathan Margolies, COBRA PUMA GOLF (Contact Jonathan at NYPGA@aol.com) ‐ seeking a demo tech for Westchester and Long Island from April‐
July. Club fiƫng experience a plus, SUV preferred. 

 Carl Montanye, TaylorMade (Email Carl carl.montanye@tmag.com) ‐ Seeking NYC /North Jersey Tech Rep. 10‐15 hours per week from April‐July 
 
We also have the following golf administraƟon posiƟons available outside our SecƟon: 
Western NY PGA seeking Tournament Director—Click Here 
Western NY PGA seeking Player Development Manager‐Click Here 
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Previously Listed Employment 
 
We also have the following assistant and staff posiƟons available in the Met SecƟon for 2015: 
 Ray Ford, Rolling Hills CC (Resumes to Ray at ray1puƩ@gmail.com) Seeking golf shop manager from March –November. Full benefits in‐

cluded. (Jan) 
 Bob Guido,Towers CC ( Resumes to bobandpat82@aol.com) – Seeking Assistant Professional. The right candidate will be self ‐moƟvated 

and passionate about teaching the game of Golf on a 10 month basis as well as being part of a team that is working towards enhancing the 
overall golf experience at the Towers Country Club. This individual will be proficient in computer skills and tournament operaƟons. DuƟes 
include but are not limited to playing with members as well as a teaching, tournament operaƟons, merchandising, Shop Ɵme, promoƟng 
golf memberships/ play, and assisƟng the Head Professional in golf operaƟons. Towers Country Club offers compeƟƟve salary and health 
benefits. Great opportunity for a graduaƟng PGM student or PGA apprenƟce working toward membership. (JAN) 

 Bobby Heins, Old Oaks CC (Please submit resumes to Nick Maselli nmaselli79@gmail.com) Looking for 2 full Ɵme outside services posiƟons 
for the 2015 season.  These candidates will be responsible for but not limited to the following:  managing the bag room, meeƟng and 
greeƟng guests, managing pracƟce facility staff, working close by with our starter to provide the ulƟmate high service experience.  Com‐
peƟƟve hourly wages (40‐45 hours per week), ample golf privileges, potenƟal housing, meals, and a posiƟve team environment are just 
some of the things Old Oaks can provide.  Ideal for but not limited to; an entry level assistant professional, or even a level 2 or 3 appren‐
Ɵce looking to have access to an environment like Old Oaks.    PosiƟon would run from early April through late October. (JAN) 

 Harvey Lannak, Westchester CC (contact Harvey Lannak at harveylannakpga@hotmail.com ) ‐ Full and part Ɵme posiƟons  in outside oper‐
aƟons available (JAN) 

 Jamie Kilmer, Wheatley Hills Golf Club (resumes to jamie@wheatleyhills.com) seeking assistant golf professional. ResponsibiliƟes 
include but not limited to Tournament OperaƟons, Management, Golf Shop OperaƟons, Club Fiƫng/Teaching. Seeking self‐
moƟvated and passionate professional proficient in tournament operaƟons and computer skills. CompeƟƟve Salary, Lessons/
Fiƫng, Health, Housing, Clothing Allowance. March 8 ‐ December 5. (JAN)  

 
We also have the following golf course for sale:   
Pasadena Yacht and Country Club in Gulfport, FL.  Click here for more info. (JAN) 
 
We also have the following golf administraƟon posiƟons within our SecƟon:.   
 
Metropolitan SecƟon PGA seeking CommunicaƟons Manager—Click here for more info. (JAN) 
 
Metropolitan SecƟon PGA Junior Golf AssociaƟon seeking 6 month Junior Golf Intern—Click here for more info. (JAN) 
 
Metropolitan SecƟon PGA Junior Golf AssociaƟon seeking field staff interns for the summer‐ Click here for more info. (JAN) 
 
We also have the following golf administraƟon posiƟons available outside our SecƟon:.   
ConnecƟcut SecƟon PGA Business Development and CommunicaƟons Director.  Click here for more info. (JAN) 

Kentucky SecƟon PGA/Kentucky Golf AssociaƟon (Golf House Kentucky) Director of Junior Programs.  Click here for more info (JAN) 

New England SecƟon PGA seeking CommunicaƟons Manager—Click here for more info. (JAN) 

New England SecƟon PGA seeking Tournament Manager—Click here for more info. (JAN) 

Middle AtlanƟc SecƟon PGA seeking Player Development Coordinator‐Click here for more info. (JAN) 

Philadelphia SecƟon PGA seeking OperaƟons Coordinator—Click here for more info. (JAN) 

Southwest SecƟon PGA seeking ExecuƟve Director– Click here for more info. (JAN) 

Georgia SecƟon PGA seeking a FoundaƟon Program Director— Click here for more info. (JAN) 

 
We also have the following summer job opportunity: 
Camp Coach Recruiters has residenƟal children’s camps with salaries plus housing for golf coaching.  Contact 
 jerryah@optonline.net or call 866 808‐2146 for more info.  (JAN) 
 
Demo Tech PosiƟon available: 
Bryce Fearon, Nike (Submit resume to Bryce.fearon@nike.com or call Bryce at 203.823.8683) – Seeking ‐Nike Golf Demo Tech/ Assistant for 
the 2015 season. Seeking a candidate that has the following: Custom Fiƫng Experience a MUST, FlightScope/ TrackMan experience Preferred, 
Personable and Outgoing, Has their own vehicle (Preferable SUV or larger), Self‐MoƟvator/ AmbiƟous/ Sales Oriented, Passionate for the 
Brand. (JAN) 
 
We also have informaƟon about a club for sale: 
The Club at Morgan Hill, a daily fee course for sale in Easton, Pennsylvania is being offered at $1,695,000.00.   
Click here for details.  (JAN) 
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